
NEWSLETTER— 7TH OCTOBER 2022 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 Wed 12 Oct Parents Eve 
 Thur 13 Oct Parent Eve 
 Tue 18 Oct Y5 London Trip 
 Wed 19 Oct Break the 

Rules Day 
 Wed 19 Oct School Closes 

for half-term break 
 Mon 31 Oct School Opens 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

You should all have received a 

letter with a QR code to view 

your child’s school photograph.  

If you haven’t received, please 

contact the school office for  

further assistance. 

 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR 

CHILD DOES NOT BRING 

ANY ITEMS CONTAINING 

NUTS INTO SCHOOL, IN-

CLUDING PESTO,  

THANK YOU 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I think we can confidently say we are now in Autumn. All of a sudden 
the nights seem to be drawing in and we won’t even mention the    
number of layers we are applying to avoid putting on the heating!  

 

This time of year can be tricky, as we leave the long summer days     
behind and face a what can seem an endless winter.  

 

Today in our Worship we focused on psalm 46:1, which reminded us 
that God doesn’t just say “We can do it!” but instead, “You and I can do 
it together!”. So comforting to know that we are not on out own and 
together, with God’s love and each other’s support and strength, we 
really can do anything. This has really been reflected in all that the 
children have been achieving in class this week, so many WOW mo-
ments, from incredible number recognition and subitising in             
Reception. Year 1 have been using a number line to help them subtract 
whilst, Year 2 have worked hard to master counting in threes.  I was 
wowed by the breathtakingly detailed art work, based on buildings,  in 
Year 3. Year 4 having been looking at structures, as part of their art 
work, and have been incredibly creative making structures that remind 
them of the Queen-amazing! Watch out Danny Savage, Year 5 have 
been roving reporters fit for the BBC and I can’t even begin to tell you 
how proud I am of Year 6’s writing.  

 

Being a Headteacher really is the best job in the world when you do it 
together with staff, children and all of you!  

 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 

 

Kindest regards 

Mrs Cate Gili-Ross 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE Looking to start a termly working 

party to support the upkeep of our beauti-

ful and extensive grounds. The Working 

Bee will take place on a Saturday morning 

each term and all volunteers big and small 

will be rewarded with a hot drink and a 

treat.  Further info to follow. 

TRIM TRAIL 

 

Please note: The trim trail is 

out of bounds prior to the 

school day and is not super-

vised by staff.  Please remind 

the child 

Many thanks  

 



PARENTS EVENING 

WEDNESDAY 12TH & THURSDAY 13TH  OCT 

Confirmation of your parents evening appointment will 

be sent via email by Mon. 

 We look forward to seeing you next week. 

If you still require an appointment, please  contact the 

class teacher to arrange. 

We were fortunate to have Harry Baker visit school last 

week. Our KS2 children took part in workshops and 

heard some of his poetry in  a special assembly, which 

we all found very inspiring. There is still an opportunity 

to order a signed book for £10. You can make a dona-

tion of £4 to help cover the cost of his visit, which 

would be gratefully received. This can be paid via Sco-

pay, under Trips/events. Book orders required by Mon-

day 10th. Thank you to Mr Kidd for organising! 





 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS  

INFORMATION 
 
All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to universal free school meals. However, some families 
who are on low income and meet a certain criteria, are also eligible for supermarket shopping vouchers during 
school holidays and free holiday club places. Eligible families will continue to receive free school meals after Year 
2. 
 
Some families with children in Key Stage 1 do not claim as they are already getting free school meals, however they 
are missing out on the other benefits so please double check. 
 
Please click on the link below to see if you are eligible. If you are eligible or have any problems please email Katy 
(Family Learning Mentor) katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk so that your shopping vouchers can be emailed to you 
asap. 
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1 

JOB VACANCIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We currently have the following  

vacancies  

 

 Site Supervisor—Further details 

HERE 

 Cleaner - Further details HERE 

Primary and Secondary School 

2023-24 Applications are now 

open, please follow the link below 

for further information. 

Secondary deadline 31.10.22 

Primary deadline 15.01.23 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children

-education-families/schools/apply-for-a

-school-place/ 

mailto:katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=59703C:/Users/office/Documents/12Pay
https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=59701
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/


Please note, the school will no longer be available as a venue for holiday 

camps during the school holidays. We are able to signpost you to the  

following options 


